
                                            

                                                     

2019 Battle on the Beach Prospect Shows 
We are excited to see everyone Saturday and Sunday for our IRCYLH Battle 

on the Beach Prospect Shows in Vero Beach. 

The Indian River County Fairgrounds are located at 7955 58th Avenue.   
There is another event taking place on the main fairgrounds this weekend, so all 
trucks, trailers, registrants, family, and friends should enter the Exhibitor Only 

parking lot from 81st Street, on the north side of the fairgrounds barn.                      
A map is provided below for your convenience. 

*Pre-registration can still be done online at www.ircylh.com 

*There is NO LATE REGISTRATION fee. Registration will be open       
from  7-9am with the show beginning at 10am. 

*You can message or text Amanda Mace for more questions: 772.228.0367 

http://www.ircylh.com/

